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Principalõs Message  
  

It is hard to believe that it is June already.  A popular saying òTime flies when you are having funó 

resonates strongly with me. These past five years at MJPS have been memorable ones for me and have 

certainly gone by quickly. I have truly enjoyed all facets of my principal -ship at MJPS and will be very 

sad to leave at the end of June.  It has been an honour and a privilege to serve the MJPS school 

community. The past three years working alongside Madame Anderson, our Vice Principal, has been a 

truly amazing learning experience for me.  I will always value her expertise and the strong partnership 

we have developed while working together. Our formidable group of volunteers, parents, devoted school 

staff, committed students, School Council, before and after -school staff, Board personnel, community 

agencies, Superintendent Michael Cohen and Trustee Carol Chan have continued worked as a team to 

enhance the educational experiences of our students each and every day. Together, we òinspire 

learningó in our collective commitment to creating and sustaining a vibrant French learning environment 

for our students.   

Our Parent Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast was just one way to say Thank You for all the wonderful 

ways volunteers help us with programs, fundraising activities and community events.   Our FUN FAIR 

was amazing. It was a pleasure to see all of our families together as a community enjoying the food and 

fun activities.   These events could not happen without the steadfast dedication of our amazing parent 

volunteers who have spent countless hours collating orders, ordering food, wrapping prizes, setting up, 

organizing games, supervising stations, etcé  These are memorable events our students, staff and 

parents will remember for many years to come. Once again, thank you for joining us and thanks to our 

parent volunteers for making this happen.  We still have a busy month ahead of us with trips, 

assemblies, Council meeting, Jump Rope for Heart, Grade 1 Orientation and Grade 3 Transition 

Ceremony.  Looking forward to a productive and busy June!   A heart felt thank you for your support and 

wish you health and happiness in the future.   

  

Yours in Public Education,                                                                      

Clelia Della Rovere                                                                                  

 

June 2015  



Points Of Interest  
 

Principalõs message       

Vice Principalõs message                    

Trusteeõs message                                

Fun Fair Pictures                                    

Volunteer Appreciation                          

Nepal Update                                            

Karate Kids                                             

Agendas for September                             

Jump Rope for Heart                          

Grade 3 Transition                         

Grade 1 Orientation                                 

Library News                               

Are you moving?                                    

Lost and Found Items                             

Winit Celebration                                      

News from School Office                              

SI Registration                                      

Suzuki Program                                       

Registration Student                                

Bussing Eligibility   

 

Vice Principalõs Message  
  

At the June 2 nd Board Meeting it was announced that I will be 

transferred as Vice Principal at Michaëlle Jean PS and Redstone PS 

to Vice Principal at Glad Park PS, effective September 1 st , 2015. The 

last three years at Michaëlle Jean PS have been a wonderful 

experience both professionally and personally. I believe that we 

have built a very special school community for primary children 

where students, staff, families and the community at large have 

meshed beautifully. MJPS is a very special environment and I hope 

you feel that your childrenõs lives are collectively richer for the 

experiences they have shared at our school. It has truly been a 

privilege to be a part of MJPS.  

 

 I know that this school is fortunate to have deeply committed 

educators and support staff. I know that the MJPS staff will 

continue to make sure our school and community remains at the 

forefront of all things good. Please know how much I will miss MJPS.  

 

With sincere thanks and fondness,  

Jennifer Anderson  
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Trusteeõs Message  

  

As the 2014 -15 school year winds down, I would like to take this opportunity to 

recognize our parents and guardians for their ongoing support of our students 

throughout the year. We know that parents are our most important partners when it 

comes to educating your children.  Good schools become better schools when they are 

connected with parents and families.  

 

During the year, I hope you have had the opportunity to enjoy some of the many student performances, 

sporting events and cultural celebrations that take place in schools across our region. These events 

would not take place without the support of our school staff. I would like to thank the staff for their 

work to support student achievement and well -being. 

 

Summer is a great time to relax and pursue hobbies or activities that complement the learning that 

took place over the school year. Whether you visit a museum, enjoy nature or just catch up on some 

summer reading, I wish you and your family a safe and enjoyable summer.  



                MICHAËLLE JEAN PUBLIC SCHOOL Page 3 

School Events and Activities  

Chantal was the 

lucky winner who 

got picked to 

throw a pie in 

Mme Dõs face.   

Bravo Chantal! 


